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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

Notice is hereby given that Manatee County Government has cancelled RFQ No. 20-R074891BB for Construction 

Management at Risk Services for the Kingfish Boat Ramp Improvements Project due to the lack of funding.  

ENABLING/REGULATING AUTHORITY 

Federal/State law(s), administrative ruling(s), Manatee County Comp Plan/Land Development Code, 

ordinances, resolutions, policy. 

 

Pursuant to the Manatee County Procurement Ordinance, Section 2-26-42 and the RFQ, Section A, Paragraph A.17, 

the County is publishing notice of its decision to cancel the RFQ.  

 

BACKGROUND/DISCUSSION 

 

SOLICITATION DETAILS: 

 

The Manatee County Procurement Division solicited RFQ No. 20-R074891BB for the provision of Construction 

Management at Risk Services for the Kingfish Boat Ramp Improvements Project. 

 

The solicitation was advertised on August 14, 2020 on the Manatee County website and BidSync. It was also provided 

to the Manatee County Chamber of Commerce and the Manasota Black Chamber of Commerce for release to their 

members. 
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